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Nursery News 
Welcome! 

We would like to welcome Josh to the nursery team. Josh joins us as our 
nursery chef. He has recently relocated to Ringwood and has previous 
experience as a chef from working in pubs and restaurants. 

We also welcome Katherine S and Katherine G to our supply team. 
Katherine S is currently at university studying psychology and hopes to 
specialise in child psychology in the future. Katherine G has a young family 
and has experience working at the local primary school.   

I’m sure you will join us in welcoming them all to the team!  

Update! 

As we announced in our last newsletter, Michaela is going on maternity 
leave at Christmas. We look forward to hearing of the new arrival in the 
new year!  

Charlie, who is currently third in charge at the nursery will be taking on 
the role of deputy manager whilst Michaela is on maternity leave.  

 

Employee of the Year 

Congratulations to Sharon who is this year’s winner 
of ‘Employee of the Year’. 
Sharon has worked at the 

nursery from the very early 
days and is heading into her 
17th year with us. Sharon has 
always been a great asset to 
the team, her calm, smiley 

and caring nature makes her 
a wonderful role model for 

other members of staff. Well 
done Sharon! Enjoy your 

prize!  



Is your child due to start school in September 2023? 

If they were born between 1st 
September 2018 and 31st August 2019 
then they will be due to start school 
in September 2023.  

Applications for Hampshire and 
Dorset schools close 15th January 
2023.   

 

Dates For The Diary 

 

 

 

Date Event Details  
Friday 23rd 
December  

Last day before 
Christmas 

Nursery closes at for 
the Christmas 
break. 

Tuesday 3rd January 
2023 

Nursery re-opens  Nursery reopens as 
usual after 
Christmas break. 

2023 Event dates 
Saturday 22nd April 

2023 
Coronation/ Spring 
party 

Details to follow 
nearer the time 

Saturday 5th August 
2023 

School leavers party  Details to follow 
nearer the time 

Saturday 2nd 
December 2023 

Christmas Fair Our annual 
Christmas fair.  
Details to follow 
nearer the time 



Christmas Fair 

We had a fantastic morning on Saturday 3rd December for our 
annual Christmas Fair. Although we had to make a few 
alterations to the usual style of our Christmas Fair, families were 
still able to enjoy making their reindeer food, Christmas sensory 
trays and playdough, along with a hot chocolate and mince pie, 
before visiting our grotto to see Father Christmas.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



We would like to thank you all for your ongoing support 
throughout the year.  We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. We look forward to welcoming you all 
back in 2023. 

From Katie, Michaela and the Team at Ringwood 
Day Nursery. 

 

 

Find us on Facebook and Instagram! 

Follow ‘Ringwood Day Nursery’ to see 
what we have been up to! 

 


